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Spring into

Ireland

27th Sunday of Ordinary Time

o Y”,Volte,

for your service this Summer!

OFFICE HOURS

Monday - Thursday 9:00 am—4:00 pm
Sunday TBD

(Hours subject to change as we begin to
slowly reopen)

HAILEY’S CORNER

Stress makes
you believe
everthing has
to happen
right now.
Faith assures
you
everything
happens in

God's timy

WOPG

89.9FM / 1460 AM

NEW PUBLICATION REQUESTS

Do you have an event you want us to
advertise or announcement you want us to
share? We can help you share that
information through multiple platforms!
Go to stambroselatham.com and click on
the button with the image shown below
toward the bottom of the webpage:

That will take you to our Publication
Request Form Once submitted, our parish
communications committee will work with
you on how to best get your message out.
ALL REQUESTS FOR ANY PUBLICATION
MUST GO THROUGH THIS PROCESS TO
INSURE CONSISTENCY AND FAIRNESS.
Any questions, contact the office.

Thank you & God Bless
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St. Ambrose, Latham, New York

ScHooL UPDATE

Pre-K 3.1is back and busier than ever! The
first few weeks of school found our
youngest students learning the routines
of their new school, meeting new friends,
and enjoying lots of hands-on learning. A
favorite activity was Applesauce Friday,
which this group will repeat every Friday
throughout the Fall.

Another favorite for this active crew is
their daily nature walks around the St.
Ambrose campus. The newly revamped
Stations of the Cross trail is a favorite
destination, as is the back soccer field,
and viewing “Father Kelly’s roses.”

While this school year is different than
any other, the students in Pre-K 3.1 set a
wonderful example of adaptability,
positivity, and the importance of
friendship and play for all of us.

FOLLOW OUR SCHOOL ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: @stambroseschoollatham
Instagram: @st.ambrose.latham

518-785-6453
Website: www.stambroselatham.org
Lily Spera, Principal
Kelly Sano, Secretary
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through'18 to'low-income
residents'of Latham & Cohoes

)

An
Formerly The Giving Tree, th year the

goal is to turn this annual tradition into a

more dignified way of providing children
with a gift at Christmas time. The
Christmas Store model is based on
research that shows that a healthy model
of ministry to those lacking material
resources includes empowering them to

be part of the process. By hand-selecting = /|

their children’s gifts, those receiving help
can maintain their dignity. Our goal is to
serve 100 children with two toys, a book
and socks. Beginning in October we'll be
seeking donations of socks to stock the
Chrlstmas Store

MASS INTENTIONS

Please remember these people (living
and deceased) in prayer this week:

John A. Ouimet
Timothy D. Butler
Rita Sardos
Michael McNamara
Vincenzo & Teresa Popolizio
Sophie Guerin
McDonald Smith
James P. Pender

FR. BRIAN KELLY, PASTOR

MASS INTENTIONS (CONT’D)

Nicholas Sabatino
Rose Zaccardo
Mary Stewart
John Doyle
Sheldon Bell
Eileen ZmijewskKi
Mary Ellen Pozniak
Luigi Pepe
Chet & Ellen Halpin
Priscilla Hogan
Michael Zenzen
Stasea Plog
Thomas & Barbara Paolucci

www.emfgp.org

Help for Grieving Parents - A Spiritual One-
Day Retreat

For: Parents Who Have Experienced the Death
of a Child of Any Age, By Any Cause, No Matter
How Long Ago - All are Welcome!

“Emmaus Ministry for Grieving Parents
Spiritual Retreat”

Saturday, October 24, 2020, from 9:30 a.m. -
7:00 p.m.

Co-sponsored by Church of St. Mary, Rensselaer
and St. Henry’s Church, Averill Park

Location: Church of St. Mary, 163 Columbia
Turnpike, Rensselaer, NY 12144

Donation: $25 Individuals; $40 Couples

Scholarships are available. Pre-registration is
required.

To register, go to: www.emfap.org
For more info: Linda Banker (518) 526-5824



http://www.emfgp.org

